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GRANTS and FUNDRAISING 
I have been researching new grant possibilities, especially in light of the COVID-19 impacts.  As part of 
this, I have been keeping in contact with Shane Starr at Congressman LaMalfa’s office about possible 
government funding and also discussing country plans with Patty Clawson, who has been conferring with 
Gabriel Hydrick, Plumas County Admin. 
 
WP PFE 55069 
There has been no work on the PFE 55069 due to the shelter in place orders.  I did move the one 
remaining ice hatch outer cover to the workshop at my company with a goal of reproducing 4 
replacements.  I am also awaiting plans for the roof walks to start recreating these wood elements. 
 
HEADLIGHT 
To help with Headlight production, I am working on converting several of my old convention shows into 
articles, including shows on the Deep Creek and Indian Valley.   
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